
TINYREX LAUNCHES IN CANADA AND PREPARES FOR GLOBAL RELEASE 

Toronto, Ontario – April 19, 2022 – Playground Ventures (CSE: PLAY)(the "Company") is pleased to 

announce an update on a new mobile video game in our investee company TinyRex Games Inc. 

(“TinyRex”). The talented team at TinyRex is pleased to announce that they are on schedule for the 

global release of their mobile game “Wizard of OZ: Idle Merge”.  

With Females representing 63% of mobile gamers, the TinyRex team believes there is significant potential 

in this untapped female audience for idle games. With this in mind, they built their first game centered 

around Dorothy, from the globally recognized Wizard of Oz books to appeal to this lucrative female 

audience. They have introduced their own flavour of merge mechanics in the game, requiring players to 

combine assets to strengthen their game progress. With a modern and humorous twist on a story that 

was first introduced over a century ago, this unique style of gameplay offers an engaging, entertaining 

mobile experience. 

With two weeks of soft launch data, the game is already exceeding early metric expectations according to 

Tim Harris, Cofounder of TinyRex Games.  

“Whilst it’s still early days for the game, initial retention and engagement numbers are looking very 

healthy. There’s still lots of work to do, but we’re feeling very good about the game’s potential. Our 

partnership with Playground has allowed us to build a fantastic team and focus on building an engaging 

and exciting product. They’ve also shown tremendous support throughout the development process, 

helping us to reach this point.” - Tim Harris, Cofounder of TinyRex  

Playground Ventures is excited to see the game introduced into new countries and continue to attract 

players. As the first game from our partners at TinyRex, this represents one of many opportunities for 

value creation in a partnership. The game is currently available for download in Canada on iOS and Android 

and is set for global launch later this year. 

For further information, please contact: 

Jon Gill, Chairman  

Tel: 416-361-1913 

Email: investors@playgroundventures.com 

Forward Looking Information 

This news release contains certain "forward-looking information" within the meaning of applicable securities law. 

Forward looking information is frequently characterized by words such as "plan", "expect", "project", "intend", 

"believe", "anticipate", "estimate", "may", "will", "would", "potential", "proposed" and other similar words, or 

statements that certain events or conditions "may" or "will" occur. These statements are only predictions. Forward-

looking information is based on the opinions and estimates of management at the date the information is provided, 

and is subject to a variety of risks and uncertainties and other factors that could cause actual events or results to 

differ materially from those projected in the forward-looking information. For a description of the risks and 
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uncertainties facing the Company and its business and affairs, readers should refer to the Company’s Management’s 

Discussion and Analysis. The Company undertakes no obligation to update forward-looking information if 

circumstances or management's estimates or opinions should change, unless required by law. The reader is cautioned 

not to place undue reliance on forward-looking information. 


